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Ethos Cannabis Opens 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clients must provide their medical card 
as well as a valid state ID.  
 

Ethos has applied to the MA Cannabis 
Control Commission for a license for 
recreational use sales and hopes to 

obtain this use within one year.  
 

 

Hours of operation are Monday 
through Saturday from 9am to 7pm and 
Sunday from 11am to 6pm. 
 
 

Neighbors, who have questions or 
concerns regarding security, should 
contact Daniel Linskey at 857-275-
2510 or at Daniel.linskey@kroll.com 

 

Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We thank our friends who generously 
donated their time to take down 
wreaths on 84 light posts on Dot. Ave., 
Boston St. from Columbia Road to 
Washburn St. and the Sharon’s Park 
stretch of Mount Vernon St.  
 

A big “thank you” goes to Adam, Saul, 
Jen, Aiden,  Christine, Alp, Travis, 
Alex and Gordon. Not in photo are 
Matt, Brad and Mike.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Food Insecurity 

 
 
 

 

 insecurity. If so, please consider the 
following resources: 
 

• Food Pantries: Use the link below 
to locate a food pantry of your choice 
by placing your neighborhood or zip 
code in the search engine at: 
www.gbfb.org/need-food. Please call 
the food pantry first to confirm that 
the food pantry is open. 
 

• SNAP/Food Stamps: The 
Greater Boston Food Bank 
(GBFB) can help neighbors apply 
for SNAP/Food Stamp benefits.  
 

Neighbors should contact GBFB to 
find out if they are eligible, to apply, 
or for support on their existing case. 
Call 617-598-5022 or visit 
gbfb.org/SNAP.  
 

Please Note: During this pandemic, 
all households who would normally 
qualify for the minimum monthly 
SNAP  benefit ($19 per two person 
household) would actually receive the 
maximum monthly SNAP benefit 
($430 per two person household.)  
 

 

Police Reports 
Officer Sean Sullivan of C6, 
Officer Michael Keaney of C11, 
will give reports on activities 
affecting our neighborhood. 

 

Are Your Dues  
Up to Date? 

 
 
 
 

All members whose dues expired 
prior to March, 2020, and wish to 
vote at the March meeting are 
encouraged to renew their dues as 
soon as possible. Annual dues for 
residents are $5 or $10 depending 
on your ability to pay. Annual 
dues for neighborhood 
businesses are $25.00. 
 

Please send your dues (checks 
preferred) to: 

John W. McCormack  
Civic Association 

 c/o Travis Stewart 
8 Saint Margaret Street 
Dorchester, MA 02125 

Please Note: The Association’s 
by-laws require that members’ 
dues be renewed by the February 
membership meeting in order to 
be able to vote at the March 
membership meeting. 
 

Under Review By 
JWMCA Zoning 

 

• 50-52 Dorset Street 
• Jan Karski Way (Verizon 
Property) 
• Willow /Baker Court 
• 21 Mayhew Street 
•50 Von Hilern Street Motor 
Vehicle Dealership Application 

 

    

  
                                                                                                                              
 

 
 

www.McCormackCivic.org.  Catch us on               at Neighbors of the Polish Triangle. 
 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, 
March 16th, 2021 via Zoom 

 

E-mail us at  
Civic@McCormackCivic.com 

 

Please Pay Your Dues! $5 Or $10 (Depending on Ability to Pay) 
Send dues (checks preferred) to: 

John W. McCormack Civic Association,  
c/o Travis Stewart,  8 Saint Margaret St Dorchester, MA 

Tuesday                                                                                                                             Zoom 
Via 

 

Link will be sent at 6:45 p.m. Neighbors not on this blast list should email mccormackcivic@gmail.com by Sunday, February 14. 

 

 

Because of the 
pandemic and job loss, 
perhaps you, or 
someone you know, is 
experiencing food  

Ethos Cannabis, 
50 Clapp Street, 
opened on January 
31 as a medical use 
only dispensary.  

 


